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To whom it may concern

| wish to register our opposition to the proposed ‘Garden City Suburb’ and new transport route between
the M6 and Appleton.

This will leave the area around_ decimated by noise, pollution and with

an utter eyesore right outside my front window.

In addition to the above issues my house will be de-valued, and the ability to sell it nigh on impossible, this
is assuming it isn’t subject to a Compulsory Purchase Order and demolished.

After living here for.years and raising a family here, the prospect of somebody signing off on this
outrageous proposition is beyond comprehension.

The fact it has been kept under wraps and the timing of it’s release is disgusting, it will effectively kill off
Grappenhall.

Well done whoever came up with this great idea.
How the people involved in and responsible for this are able to live with themselves is beyond belief.
Thank you for planning to ruin mine, my wife’s, my daughters and grandson’s future.

Disgusted and extremely worried residents.





